Global Ag Presentation Set For July 9th

July 03,2019
A concept plan for redeveloping part of the Global Ag property will be presented to the public on
July 9, 2019.

Captiva Development has the Global Ag property between Hopewell Avenue and Walter Foran
Boulevard under its control, and it wants to present its plans to the public before any agreements
are signed.

The developer plans two buildings consisting of one- and two-bedroom apartments with a 60/40
ratio. Each building would have 50 units, for a total of 100 units on the site.

Captiva Main Street will present its plans to a joint meeting of the Flemington Borough Council,
the Planning Board and the Historic Preservation Commission on July 9 at 7:00 p.m., at the
historic Hunterdon Courthouse, 71 Main Street, Flemington, NJ 08822. Formal action is not
anticipated to be taken. The public is welcome and encouraged to attend.



